
 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:  
VISITATION AT LEMON CREEK CORRECTIONAL CENTER:  
 
 

Q.  Are there new rules regarding visitation at LCCC? 
A. YES. As of January 1, 2013, all visitation – both contact and 

secure – must be scheduled in advance. 
 
Q. How do I schedule a visitation appointment? 
A. To schedule a visitation appointment, call 465-6229 during 

regular business hours, 8 am to 3 pm on weekdays. 
 
Q. Can you schedule more than one visit? 
A. NO. You may only have one visit scheduled at any given time. 
 
Q. How long are visits? 
A.      Visits are scheduled for 90 minutes: one hour for the visit and 30 

minutes for check-in and assignment. 
 

Q.     At what times will visits usually be scheduled? 
A.       Secure visits will be scheduled weekdays, 8-11 am, 1-4 pm or 

6:30-9:30 pm, and weekends 11 am-4 pm or 6:30-9:30 pm. 
Contact visits are weekends and some weekday evenings. 
 

Q.      Is it possible that visitation may be cancelled? 
A.       YES. Visitation may be cancelled at any time for security 

reasons. LCCC will make every effort to contact you in advance, 
and reschedule your visitation appointment. 

 
Q. Can visitors be suspended or banned from participation? 
A. YES. Visitors may have their visitation privilege suspended or 

ended for inappropriate dress or other misconduct. If you have 
questions about dress or what might be considered misconduct, 
please ask staff before visitation begins.  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 


